
From: Jessica Kourakos [mailto:jessica.kourakos@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2018 6:07 PM 

To: Ingrid Richards <irichards@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Tree Law Hearing 

 

Hi, Ingrid.  I am the Chair of the BAR and also a concerned citizen/homeowner.  I am also one 

of the unfortunates who have been without power since Friday evening as a result of the latest 

storm.  I will attempt to be at this upcoming hearing, but would like to add to the current tree law 

proposal some prescriptive routine review of the trees surrounding power lines in 

Scarsdale.  Whether it's done every year or two years, I'm not sure.  I just think that the current 

law, as it is written and proposed, is not as fleshed through in the utility and right of way section 

as it should be, especially in light of current events.  Please forward my recommendation to the 

appropriate parties.  As I mentioned, I will try to be there to make the point, but I would like this 

recommendation to be entered into the record on my behalf. 

 

Thanks! 

 

 

Jessica Kourakos 

BAR Chair 

Homeowner, 4 Obry Drive  

 

 


